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Galena Park I.S.D. Student Nutrition Department Recognized at Board 
Meeting 

Houston, Texas: In recognition of National School Lunch Week, Galena Park I.S.D. (GPISD) 
Board of Trustees recognized our Student Nutrition Department and the campus cafeteria 
managers at the October Board Meeting. 

National School Lunch Week is observed October 14-18 across the country. Te National School 
Lunch Program is dedicated to the health and well-being of our children and has been joined 
through the years by many other feeding program. 

GPISD would like to thank the Student Nutrition Department and all of the campus cafeteria 
employees for everything they do! 

Pictured (lef to right): Student Nutrition Department and Dr. Angi 
Williams, superintendent of schools 
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